
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
5/17/2024 

*** Media Release *** 
County Clerk Jamie Romeo Alerts Residents of Walk-

In Family Passport Hours Saturday May 18th 
(Rochester NY) – Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo is alerting Monroe County residents that 
the County Clerk’s Office will hold Family Passport Hours starting at 9am this Saturday May 18th. 
This is a week earlier than typical Family Passport Hours due to the Memorial Day holiday 
 
“Families need convenient options to apply for important documents like passports, and my team 
and I will continue to identify new ways to increase access and convenience at the County Clerk’s 
Office. Our May Family Passport event will be Saturday May 18th due to the Memorial Day 
holiday on the following weekend.” 
 

Important Information 
• Customers *MUST HAVE* a check or money order for the State Department portion of 

the passport processing fees. Visit monroecounty.gov/clerk-passports for full fee details. 
• The County Clerk’s Office at 39 West Main St. will be open the last Saturday of the month 

from 9am to 1pm. The Clerk’s Office may stop accepting walk-in’s before 1pm based on 
demand and staffing. 

• Full list of 2024 Monroe County Clerk Saturday passport dates: 
o May 18th (early due to Memorial Day) 
o June 29th  
o July 27th  
o August 31st  
o September 28th  
o October 26th  
o November (closed for holidays) 
o December (closed for holidays) 

If you have questions or need more information please feel free to contact our communications 
officer Katelyn at mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov.   
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